
 
85 West Algonquin Road 
Suite 230 
Arlington Heights, IL 60005 
 
22 January 2015 
 
Sub: TEH70 Resistors to be discontinued 
 
 
Ohmite announces the discontinuance of TEH70P and TEH70M TO-247 type 
power resistors. Orders for these parts will be through May 30, 2015, and final 
deliveries can be scheduled as late as December 31, 2015 for these products.  
Increased usage of the higher performing, drop in replacement product, 
TEH100M, has rendered the TEH70 product unnecessary. TEH70 users will be 
furnished equivalent TEH100M samples for qualification upon request.  
Distributors with excess TEH70 inventory will be furnished an RMA by Customer 
Service to return any unused parts. Returns will not be counted against a 
Distributor’s Stock Rotation Allowance. Effected parts are listed in the attached 
spreadsheet.  
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 

Brandon Metzger 
Product Manager 
 
Cc: Kirk Schwiebert-Director of Product Development 
 
 
 
Information, data and drawings embodied in this correspondence are strictly confidential and are 
supplied on the understanding that they will be held confidentially and not disclosed to third 
parties without the prior written consent of Ohmite Manufacturing Company, Inc.  
 
 
 
 
 


